
 

 

 

 

 

 

National Service Scheme 
Report on 

“Nukkad Natak” 
17th January, 2023 

 

The NSS unit of SLC, University of Delhi with Road Safety Cell and 

Delhi Traffic Police organised a Nukkad Natak for Road Safety and 

Regulation on the occasion of national road safety week 2023 on 17
th

 

January, 2023 at 12:00 pm in the SLC sport ground to impart traffic 

safety information to all students. Around 60 students attended this 

event.  

The main purpose of this event was to create awareness on road safety 

among students and faculties. To understand the importance of road 

safety and make students aware about the importance of their and 

others life. Through Nukkad Natak they demonstrated that one should 

always wear helmet while driving a two-seater, avoid rash driving, 

follow the traffic lights and avoid drink and drive.  

To conclude the Traffic Police officer said that the students should 

understand their responsibility and follow traffic rules obediently as it 

is the best way to keep others and yourself safe.  

 

 

  



 

 



 

 

 



 


